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Dear Members of the Joint Standing Committee on Local Government,

| most definitely do not consent to the Constitutional recognition of
local councils or local government in any form whatsoever or any other
change to our constitution.

| request you do not proceed with recommending to this nation that Local
Councils be recognized as Australia's third tier of government.

For | am of the view, like many other Aussies | have spoken with, that
Australia is already over-governed.

Also, | very strongly believe that the current constitution should never

be changed under any circumstances; any attempt to do so will almost
definitely cause extreme and irreversible damage to our rights as humans
living peacefully under the current constitution.

Yours faithfully,
Andrew McGlashan
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